
December 1, 2021

12th floor, West Tower, City Hall
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2
Attention: Matthew Green
email: iec@toronto.ca

RE: IE26.10 Cycling Network Plan - 2021 Cycling Infrastructure Installation - Fourth Quarter Update and
the Future of the 2020 ActiveTO Cycling Network Projects

Dear Councillor McKelvie, Chair, and Members, Infrastructure and Environment Committee,

This is to express our strong support for the staff report’s recommendation that the seven ActiveTO Cycling
Network Expansion Projects be made permanent. ActiveTO has been an imaginative and effective program to
help people move around the city safely, and it has proven to be immensely popular. The City is to be
congratulated for its success.

Many people in Wards 15 and 16 use the Bloor/Danforth and University Ave. routes to travel downtown. The
installation of the complete street project on Yonge this summer provides a safe, protected connection to these
routes, and has encouraged more people to travel by bike. We look forward to seeing this project and the other
ActiveTO 2021 Cycling Network Expansion projects, including Bayview Avenue, south of River Street, being
made permanent in 2022.

Respectfully submitted,
Geoff Kettel,
Richard Nelson,
Holly Reid,
Najia Zewari,
Executive Committee, Cycle Don Valley Midtown
C.c. Councillor Jaye Robinson, Ward 15

Councillor Denzil Minnan Wong, Ward 16
Barbara Gray, General Manager, Transportation Services
Cycle Toronto
ActiveTO


